
Meeting called to order at 6:01 pm. 

Garage Sale

Garage Sale will be the weekend after Memorial Day.  Storage is going to be the biggest hurdle.  
Kelly said that she knows someone who has a semi trailer and wondered if it could be parked at 
the school to store items.  Another option is to try and find a storage unit.  Could be a possibility 
to use small gym or mobiles for storage. Kelly and Catherine are looking for more volunteers to 
help with garage sale. The times decided for garage sale will be 7:00 am - 2:30 pm on both 
days.  Anyone who wants to help with the garage sale can contact Kelly.

Fundraising

Raffle idea has been tabled for later discussion. 

Buffalo Wild Wings - Danielle stated that they will do a restaurant night and do a 15% donation. 

Chipotle - Erica may revisit doing another fundraiser with them. 

Kelly and Danielle will work on contacting various restaurants and figure out what restaurant 
fundraiser to do by next meeting.  Restaurant night may be done in the first four weeks in June.

Joyco

Traci stated that they met the required minimum to order and it has been placed. 

Uniforms

GofundMe website - Danielle has setup the website.  The link to the site will be rolled out on 
Monday the 18th.

Prior Meeting Minutes

Prior meeting minutes were emailed out to BPA.  Juan made a motion to accept the prior 
meeting minutes.  Tom second the motion.  Motion passed and prior meeting minutes were 
approved. 

Treasurer report

Tom stated that the paperwork for the CenturyLink payment was one day late, so the second 
payment will not be received.  Freddy's check has not yet been received.  The gifts for seniors 
has already been budgeted for $1,000.  Tom also mentioned that there has not been any recent 
submissions for transportation. 

Tom stated that the budget is ahead in almost all categories.  Erica stated that the band will 
receive $627.93 from Freddy's fundraiser on April 21st.  The check will  be presented at prom 
assembly next week. 



Catherine made a motion to accept the Treasurer's report.   Sheryl second the motion.  Motion 
was approved to accept Treasurer's report. 

Marching Band Fee

It has been decided to raise the marching band fee for next year to $130.  Juan made a motion 
to raise the fee.  Maxine second the motion.  Motion passed. 

Budget

Erica had mentioned that the Music Department's budget was cut $4,800.  The band has the 
most students in the department and due to this, $3,200 is lost to band.

Trip Update

Erica mentioned that there are three options for the next band trip; Germany, Washington, D.C., 
or a bowl game.  Erica stated that she will work with travel agent on trip. 

May Meeting Date

May 12 is the original date for the next meeting.  Due to the end of year concerts and other 
activities, the meeting has been changed to May 2 for both board and general.  Erica suggested 
to the board that meetings next year be held on the second Monday every month.  Juan made a 
motion to move meetings to the second Monday every month.  Sheryl second the motion.  
Motion passed and meetings will be  moved to Monday's.

Senior Awards

Erica stated that there are 22 seniors graduating this year.  Money had been budgeted for 
senior gift.  It was suggested that seniors receive a picture from marching season and 
Starbucks gift card for $5. 

Officer Terms

Traci's term for President ends in May.  Juan's term for Secretary also ends this May.  Both Traci 
and Juan do intend to run again.  Traci will send out an email to all parents to see if there are 
others interested.  Vote will be held at General Meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.


